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Hello, 

 

We have a plethora of great gun laws in place already.  This new bill will grant more 

power to local authorities to discriminately determine who can use a gun.  

Additionally, the unconstitutional restrictions on those under 21 will be challenged in 

court and will result in taxpayers footing the bill on poorly planned legislation.   

 

Last - at a time of serious political uncertainty, creating more restrictions on gun 

owners further divides our country and makes democrats a political target.   

 

If Democrats want to keep their power in the state, they need to stop making  

themselves appear to be anti 2A.  

 

I say all of this as a liberal gun owner who is sick and tired of democrats being 

distracted by what is truly on voters minds.  Save our democracy.  Save our 

environment.  Reduce the wage gap.  Fix our education system. Protect our state 

from Trumps overreach.  Protect households from constant increases by our power 

companies.  Stop grocery stores from massive increases.   


